
 

 
 

 
 
  Greetings, Comrades! I do hope 
everyone is doing well.    
 As we enter June, my time as 
Commander is coming to an end. I 
want to thank all our members, as 
you have truly made this a great 
year. We made it through some 
great times and some bad ones as 
well. We gained over 168 new or 
reinstated members, well ahead of 
VFW National expectations. It’s 
because of the family atmosphere 
we have and the way we make 
people feel at home. So far this 
year, we have had 26 Members 
recruit at least one new member 
for our Post. That is good, but we 
could do better. We have also lost 
some of the best people I know. 
As mid-May, we have lost 42 
members. That is very sad, as 
some of them have been mentors 
to several of us around here, and 
as good of friends you can find.   
  I won’t say this year has been 
easy, but I have to say there are 
some very important people that 
have made it as easy as it could be.  
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Non-Smoking Facility - Outside Smoking Accommodations Available 

First off, Terri Parks has stuck by 
my side for the year. We have had 
several discussions and she never 
once said for me to give up, it 
takes to much away from our time. 
Terri has been the support system 
I needed, an ear to vent to, and 
someone to bounce ideas on and 
discuss problems with. Thank you 
Terri, I love you. Dinah Doyle, our 
wonderful Auxiliary President, is 
one of the nicest persons I have 
ever met, who never met a 
challenge she wouldn’t take on. 
We’ve had a lot of projects that 
she tackled and came through on 
top every time. Now she will be 
tackling the District 2 Auxiliary 
President position. She will be 
successful, no matter what. Good 
Luck, Dinah, and I still love cake. 
Every meeting, I have had my 
Right-Hand Man and Left Hand 
Man. On my right is our Post 
Adjutant and Webmaster himself, 
Michael Marushia, No one can be 
as helpful as Michael has been, 
whether it’s keeping me in line 
during a meeting or helping me 
with an e-mail or an article input. 
Michael has always been the true 
professional and is great at what 
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ATTENDEES NEEDED 
(see any Post Officer for details)  

• Monthly Pool Tourneys:  
   June 1st  / Noon  
 

• Monthly Darts Tourneys:  
   June 1st  / 5:30 PM  
 

• Monthly Post/Aux Meetings:  
   June 4th  /  7:00 PM 
 

• MOC/MOCA Meetings (ALL 
COOTIES SHOULD ATTEND:  

   June 11th  / 7:00 PM  
 

• VFW State Convention:  
   June 13th -16th, Williamsburg 
 

• Quilts of Valor Presentations: 
June 15th   / 1:30 PM 

 

• Texas Hold’em: June 15th  /  1800 
 

• Adopt-a-Street Cleanup 
(Added): June  22nd  /  0900 

 

• MOCA Bingo: June 22nd / 1300 
 

• Trivia Night: June 24th  / 7:00 PM 
 

• House Committee Meeting:  
   June 26th  / 6:30 PM 

Post 392 -  Needs You! 

COMMANDER’S  . 
CALL           . 



 

he does. Thank You, Michael! I 
appreciate you so much.  My Left-
Hand Man is my Mentor and my 
Friend, John Phillips, the Post 
Quartermaster himself. He is 
undoubtably the biggest supporter 
of this Post that anyone can ever 
imagine. I would be lost without 
him. Thank you, John, as you are 
truly a legend here at Post 392. I 
can’t forget our Canteen Manager, 
Shelly Hughes, always there to 
help me when I needed it. Thank 
you, Shelly, you have saved me so 
many times. Thank you to all the 
Volunteers here at the Post, 
whether you took a 2-hour slot for 
Buddy Poppy’s or worked in the 
kitchen to help make a meal go off 
without a hitch. We have had so 
much going on throughout the 
year. So many of our members 
stepped up and helped, who I can’t 
thank enough. You all have been 
so great. I hope you didn’t do it for 
me, but for VFW Post 392, and 
will continue to support the Post 
and our future Commanders.  
  May had a lot of events, 
including an Adopt-a-Street clean 
up May 4th, Installation of new 
Officers on May 11th, awards 
ceremonies at the 5 local High 
School NJROTC units, and  our 
Memorial Day events, with Flags 
out on the 25th, and our weekend 
long Buddy Poppy Dinner and 
Drive, held to help support our 
Veteran Needs and Assistance 
Program. Thank you one and all 
that supported these events!!  
  Part of being involved with the 
VFW is to be involved in the 
community. I know someone is 
taking a senior citizen to the store 
or Dr. appt., helping with yard 
work, or fixing something in the 
house. If you are doing something 
in the community, let me know so 
we can report it. I am trying to 
plan events to work in the 
community and with our veterans.   
We need the support of many Post 
members as volunteers to make 
things happen. Please be one of 
them!! If you have ideas, please 

present them to me for action!      
   This is your Post. We are always 
adding new members, so come 
meet them and build friendships. 
Our Post is only as good as we all 
make it. Please get involved more 
as there are plenty of 
opportunities. Post meetings are 
the 1st Tuesday of the month at 
7:00 pm. Our House Committee 
meetings are on the last 
Wednesday of the month at 6:30 
p.m. They’re open to Post and 
Auxiliary members to bring up 
ideas and or concerns.  
  We lose way too many lives to 
suicide. I think every day and 
every month should be about 
suicide awareness. We have all 
heard about losing 22 vets a day to 
suicide. So please, let’s be kind 
and take care of one another, and 
make sure if someone needs to 
talk, we are there to listen. You 
never know how your actions can 
affect a life. If you know of a 
member, or a veteran or family 
member that is in need or sick, 
please bring it to our attention. 
Pray for our Veterans, Active-
Duty personnel, and First 
Responders. Keep them in your 
thoughts, as we are the ones who 
need to show the way in how they 
need to be treated for what they 
have done and are doing.   
          Post Commander 
   Troy J. Wagers 
      commandervfw392@gmail.com 
       757-636-2592 

 
 
 
 

 
Greetings Comrades!  Here we are 
at the end of a great year for our 
2023-2024 slate of Post Officers. I 
want to congratulate each one of 
you who helped our Post and 
Commander Troy Wagers achieve 
“All State” status for this past 
year. This is a huge milestone, and 
a ton of work has gone into it. 
May was a busy month here at the 
Post. We have gotten a lot done. 
We had a very successful Blood 
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Drive, collecting 15 units of blood, 
beating our goal for the drive. We 
also had our final District meeting 
for the year and held elections for 
the new team of District Officers 
for the next year.  A few notable 
positions now held by members 
from our Post are Troy Wagers, 
Dist. 2 SVC, Jim Wikkerink, Dist. 
2 JVC, and Kevin Hébert, Dist. 2 
Surgeon. Next was our Buddy 
Poppy distribution and fund raiser 
over the Memorial Day weekend. 
Thank you to all who stepped up 
and took a few hours to help pass 
out Poppies and collect funds for 
our Relief Fund. We also put flags 
out at five local cemeteries with 
the help of several community 
volunteers, including JROTC units 
from our local high schools. This 
is a big job that we couldn’t get 
done without all the help we got. It 
is very satisfying to look back 
over the grounds after the flags 
have been placed and see them 
waving.   
  Going forward, we have our 

Department of VA Convention in 
Williamsburg, VA, happening 
June 12th-16th. This is always a 

huge event and there is a ton of 
information put out about what the 
VFW is doing right here in our 

own backyard. We will also hear 
from the National representative 
about how the VFW is working 
hard for our comrades in 

Washington D.C. as well.  I 
encourage everyone to attend and 
see what is going on. We will also 

have all our regular monthly 
events to keep you entertained and 
involved with the Post. Please 

come out and support those events 
by either participating in or 
volunteering to help with them. 

The success of the Post relies on 
the involvement of our members.     
  Congratulations and Thank You 

to Commander Wagers for all his 
hard work and dedication to the 
Post. I hope that I can do as well 

in the coming year as your next 

       SENIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

mailto:commandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com
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Membership Dues  
  Annual dues are $40.00. Annual 
Members can pay their dues at 
Post 392, online at vfw.org, or by 
mail directly to: 

VFW National Headquarters 
Third Floor, Room 316 

406 West 34th St. 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

(please include your membership#)  
  Consider changing your Annual 
Membership to a Life Membership 
and make a life long commitment 
to serving your fellow service 
members and Veterans. Life 
Installment plan is available as an 
option to the one time payment for 
Life Membership. 
------------------------------------------ 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT 
WWW.VFW392.ORG 

 

E-Newsletter 
  The VFW Post 392 Newsletter 
and Calendar are available online 
for free! If you are currently 
receiving a hard copy of the 
Newsletter via the USPS, we ask 
that you subscribe to our e-mailing 
list so  we can reduce printing and 
mailing costs to our members. To 
view these documents online, go 
to vfw392.org and click on the 
links along the left side of the page 
to view each page.  
  On the Newsletter page, you can 
sign up to receive the monthly 
notification about the Newsletter, 
Calendar of Events, and other Post 
related communications by 
clicking on the “Subscribe  to the 
VFW Post 392 Mailing List” link. 
Ensure that you add the domain 
“vfw392.org” to your address  
book. This will prevent the Post 
emails from going to your SPAM 
folder!  
------------------------------------------ 

Updating Your Name, Address 
and Contact Information 

 

   VFW Post 392 maintains the 
name, address, phone number and 
email address for all our Post and 
Auxiliary members. If any of this 
information has changed for you 

         JUNIOR VICE 
         COMMANDER 

Post Commander. My vision 
going into the 2024-2025 year is 
simple. I hope that we can show 

more unity and be referred to as 
VFW Team 392, not Post or Aux.  
You will see both Post and Aux 

officers this year wearing our 
purple shirts. I wanted to do this 
so that we look uniform and 

united, so when people see us at 
events, they know immediately 
that we are Team 392. This Post 

relies heavily on both groups and 
would not be as successful as it is 
without both working together. I 

hope that in the next year our 
involvement in events increases 
and the workload gets shared a bit 

more. I look forward to working 
with the incoming Officers and 
hope that we can serve this Post 

and Vets everywhere to the best of 
our ability, with both honor and 
respect. Comrades, I hope you are 
enjoying the weather and that you 

can get out and about and have 
some fun. Hopefully that will 
include a stop by the Post 

occasionally for a bite to eat, a 
cold beverage, or to enjoy an 
event.  Which ever it may be, 

remember that our Post is only as 
good as the people in it. I look 
forward to seeing you there and to 

another fun and successful year.  
See you around the Post! 
            

Sr. Vice Commander 
                   James W. Wikkerink 

srvice 
commandervfw392@gmail.com 

757-270-8537 
-----------------------------------——————————————------- 

Dates to remember 
 

6/4   The Battle of Midway begins 
in 1942  

6/6   D-Day, Allies invade France 
in 1944  

6/8    Israeli forces attack the USS 
Liberty in 1967  

6/9    US Forces launch Operation 
Peninsula Strike, Tigris 
River, Iraq, in 2003  

6/14  Flag Day proclaimed by 

President Wilson in 1916  
6/15  US Forces begin invasion of 

Saipan in 1944 
6/16  1st Marine Division victory 

in Battle for the Punch Bowl, 
Korea, in 1951  

6/25  Korean War begins in 1950 
6/28 US Forces launch first 
Vietnam offensive in 1965  

6/29  Tomb of Vietnam Unknown 
Serviceman identified as 1st 
Lt. Michael J. Blassie, 
USAF, in 1998 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Continuous Membership 
Awards 

 

   The following individuals have 
earned     Continuous    Membership 
Awards. If you are listed below, 
please attend the next Post 
Meeting to receive your lapel pin. 
If you are unable to attend, contact 
any Post Officer. If your name has 
not been listed and you believe 
that an award is due, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
 

June 2024 
 

  35 Years Continuous Service: 
James W. Dockiewicz, Norman E. 
Engel Jr, Thomas McGowan 
  30 Years Continuous Service: 
Terrell G. Baardsgaard, Lorraine 
A. Brown, Gerard F. O’Brien Jr. 
  25 Years Continuous Service: 
Scott L. Neudecker, James P. 
Nulf, Eugene Tortone, James E. 
Wingfield, Jeffrey F. Wright     
  15 Years Continuous Service: 
Michael G. Birdsong, Adam B. 
Schenkel, Michael Wold,  
  10 Years Continuous Service: 
David A. Cool, Dion J. Edon, 
Scott M. Lewis, Darrell R. Perry, 
Ricky J. Powlas, Lyle N. Trimmer 
   

  In order to maintain continuous 
membership eligibility in the 
VFW, you must pay your dues 
prior to the expiration date on your 
card. 
  Thank you for your service, and 
congratulations! 

      QUARTER- 
      MASTER 

http://vfw.org/
https://www.vfw392.org/
http://www.vfw392.org
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com


since you joined the Post, please 
notify the Post Quartermaster 
(vfw392@gmail.com) by phone or 
email so he can update our 
databases. If you are planning on 
moving anytime in the upcoming 
future (often the case with our 
active duty military members) 
please contact us as soon as you 
have your new contact information 
so we can stay in touch with you 
and ensure you get Post 
information. When your mailing 
address changes, be sure to fill out 
a USPS address change form, mail 
it in, or drop it off at the Post. 
  DECEASED MEMBERS: 
Please contact the Post when a 
member passes. If members are 
only reported as deceased to VFW 
National, we find this out only by 
checking the National Deceased 
list, which does not provide the 
deceased’s  date of death. Also, 
VFW National Headquarters often 
lists members from our Post as 
deceased without us knowing.  
Sometimes these members have 
been deceased for many years. 
Last year, VFW National reported 
31 of our members deceased. 
When we find out that a member 
is deceased, often the members 
contact information is not up-to-
date, so we are unable do a follow-
up with the family. 
  We maintain a permanent wall 
plaque for the names and dates of 
our deceased members. Please 
help us honor them!! 

Quartermaster 
John Phillips 
757-486-5875 

vfwpost392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

  Greetings to all VFW Post 392 
Officers, members and friends, I 
greet you in the name of our Lord 
and Savior Jesus Christ.  We thank 
God for allowing us to see another 
month, let us continue to pray one 
for another. Brothers and sisters 
continue to pray for all the 

Page 4 

military and their families here 
and abroad. 
    Let us all celebrate the month of 
June, which is the six month of the 
year 2024, with 30 days in the 
month. June is named after Juno, 
the Roman goddess of youth and 
protection. Her name Juno comes 
from the root word for young and 
goes back to the idea of vital 
energy and fertility. June is also 
the last month of spring. In the 
month of June, we celebrate 
several awareness events: 
Juneteenth, PTSD Awareness and 
Men’s Health Month.  
  Brothers and Sisters continue to 
always trust in the Lord and 
meditate on these scriptures this 
month: 
 {13} May the God of hope fill 
you with all joy and peace as you 
trust in him, so that you may 
overflow with hope by the power 
of the Holy Spirit.  (Romans 
15:13) 
{34} Hope in the Lord and keep 
his way. He will exalt you to 
inherit the land; when the wicked 
are destroyed, you will see it. 
(Psalm 37:34). 
{13} I can do all this through him 
who gives me strength. 
(Philippians 4:13) 
{13-14} I remain confident of this: 
I will see the goodness of the Lord 
in the land of the living. Wait for 
the Lord; be strong and take heart 
and wait for the Lord. (Psalm 
27:13-14)  
{25} Fear of man will prove to be 

a snare, but whoever trusts in the 

Lord is kept safe.! (Proverbs 
29:25) 
  Let us always meet each other 
with a smile, for the smile is the 
beginning of love. (Mother 
Theresa). 
  Remember to spend time with 
your family, friends, and loved 
ones. Live each day as if it were 
your last day.                        .          
  If I can be of assistance, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  

Post Chaplain                                                                                                                 

Mary Benson 
chaplainvfw392@gmail.com 

757-572-8233 
--------------------------------------- 
Help Us Take Care of Each 

Other    
  When you or a family member 
falls ill, are injured,  hospitalized, 
or experience the loss of a loved 
one - please contact us ASAP! It is 
important that we extend our hand 
in any way possible to aid and 
comfort our fellow Comrades and 
family in their time of need. Please 
call Post Chaplain Mary Benson or 
our Auxiliary Chaplain Bob 
DeChamplain, as appropriate, at 
your first opportunity. Timely 
notification is very important to 
their mission! 

Illness / Injuries    
     Please read the Post’s Bulletin 
Board for updates of Members on 
the Illness / Injury List. 
   The following members have 
serious, long term illness, or 
injury, requiring continuous care:  

Temporary Illness or Injury 
Barbara A. Grossnickle, Home 

Keith Ingraham, Home 
Debbie Phillips. SPA 

John Phillips, Leigh Memorial 
Betty Jo Sharp, Home  

John Flavin, Home 
Henry Decker, Hospice 

  ----------------------------------------- 
TAPS 

 

CHRISTY A. PEAKE (AUX) 
5/7/2024 

At our monthly meeting, Draping 
of the Charter is conducted, and a 
prayer of solemn tribute is given 
on behalf of our departed 
Comrades. For they are now in the 
hands of our Heavenly Father. 
 
 
 
 
Sisters & Brothers, I hope 
everyone is doing well as summer 
is approaching! 
It was an honor to serve as 
Auxiliary President for the 2023-
2024 year. A huge thank you to all 

      AUXILIARY    
      PRESIDENT 

        CHAPLAIN’S 
       CORNER 

mailto:vfwpost392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com


  It was so great to see so many 
new members at the Buddy Poppy 
Drive and placing flags in local 
cemeteries for our Veterans.  
Thank you for supporting and 
honoring our Veterans.  
Upcoming Events:  
- June 12-16, State Convention, 
Fort Magruder Hotel and 
Conference Center, Williamsburg 
- June 14th, Flag Day - Fly Yours! 
- June 22nd, Adopt-a-Street 
Cleanup (ADDED to Calendar) 
  Our next meeting will be June 4, 
2024 at 7pm. Please attend 
meetings so we can all work 
together for a successful year. I 
would like to welcome all new 
members and hope to see you soon 
at upcoming events.  
  Our Chaplain, Gloria Jackson, as 
of June 15th, stands by for any 
member who may need our help. 
  Thanks for everything that you 
do for our Veterans and our 
Post!!! I can be reached at 757-
560-0493 or n2runn1@yahoo.com 

 

                      Auxiliary President 
Dinah Doyle 

n2runn1@yahoo.com 
757-560-0493 

 
 
 
 

Auxiliary Members In Good 
Standing 559/437 Life Members 

Continuous Auxiliary 
Membership Awards 

   

   All who have not received their 
longevity awards are requested to 
attend the next regularly scheduled 
meeting of our VFW 392 
Auxiliary. Our Auxiliary President 
stands ready to decorate you with 
the awards indicated:  
  

June 2024 
  5 Years Continuous Service: 
Cindy Hauter 
 
Thank you for your service and 
congratulations! 

VFW Auxiliary Secretary 
Judy  Lupole 

luvedale88@verizon.net  
(757) 581-2702 

 

 
 
 

Canteen Hours 
Sunday-Thursday..… 1100-2200 
Friday –Saturday...… 1100-2300  

   
 

Kitchen Hours 
 

Monday- Kitchen closed*   
Tuesday-Thursday: 1100-1400, 
Tuesday/Wednesday: 1700-1900 
Friday: 1100-1400, 1730-2030 
Saturday/Sunday: 1200-1700 
unless staffing not available 
 * Hot Dogs, Chili, and Pizza may 

be obtainable on Mondays, 
Saturdays, and Sundays. These air 

fryer menu items are available 
when the kitchen is closed:    

Chicken Wings, Curly Fries, 
French Fries, Jalapeno Poppers, 

Mozzarella Sticks, and 
Popcorn Chicken 

 

Social Hours 
Mon - Fri 3-6pm / Thurs 3-7pm 

Come in and enjoy our low Social 
Hour Prices to start your evening! 

 
MEMBERS BOTTLES 

Bottle storage behind the bar is for 
short term storage ONLY. Bottles 
are tracked and will be removed 
after 90 days if not utilized.  

 
Weekends At The VFW 

 Start the weekend with Friday’s  
Social Hour Prices from 3-7 PM! 
  The  kitchen is open  Friday, 5:30 
to 8:30 PM, “with all of our menu 
items, including our weekly 
Shrimp Special!” 
  The Canteen opens at 11:00 on 
weekends. If the  kitchen is closed, 
the *menu items above are 
available. We have the NFL 
Sunday Ticket during football 
season, so come enjoy the games!  

  Come out and enjoy a cold beer 
or beverage! We have multiple big 
screen TV's. Bring the family - the 
Canteen is smoke free and Wi-Fi 
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of the Officers, Chairman, and 
members who have supported the 
BEST AUXILIARY!!! We could 
not have accomplished so much 
this year without your support. 
Thank you, Commander Troy 
Wagers. It was a privilege to work 
with you, your officers, and the 
members of VFW Post 392. Please 
continue to support our incoming 
Auxiliary President, Fred 
Jennings, and incoming Post 
Commander Jim Wikkerink this 
upcoming year. Also, please 
continue to support the Auxiliary 
and Post by attending their 
respective meetings and events.  
  What a great turnout for the 
VFW Community Service Day. 
We had another Adopt-a-Street 
cleanup, our 5th one!!! The were 
15 members and 3 youths 
participating. Thank all of you for 
your hard work, as our street looks 
fantastic! We are so proud of Jace, 
Koda and Willow, as they did an 
awesome job for our community!!! 
Commander Troy Wagers was 
given a donation of vests and 
gloves to help keep us safe.  
  Our Cinco De Mayo Auxiliary 
Dinner was awesome. Thanks, 
Bob DeChamplain, for cooking up 
this delicious meal, and Nancy 
Rowan, for the yummy desserts 
and everyone who came out and 
many volunteers who helped to 
make this dinner a success. 
  Certificates of Appreciation for 
Community Service were given to 
three of our outstanding youth for 
community service with the Adopt
-a-Street Project on May 4th, 
2024. Congratulations to Koda, 
Jace and Willow. Their assistance 
helped improve the community 
through beautification and brought 
positive impact to our community. 
Jace and Koda are members of 
Cub Scout Pack 471. Jace is a 
Webelo and Koda is a Lion. 
Willow is so full of energy and 
loves to give hugs. Thanks to these 
3 children for your support, talent, 
and enthusiasm. We are so proud 
of all of you!!! 

          CANTEEN 

       AUXILIARY 
       MEMBERSHIP 

 

mailto:n2runn1@yahoo.com
mailto:luvedale88@verizon.net


is readily accessible. 
Thursday Night Dinners 

5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 
      

 None Scheduled for June  
Note: Our Thursday Night 
Dinners are normally prepared by 
an all volunteer staff. If 
volunteers are not available, then   
the Kitchen will normally be 
closed and bar food available. If 
you’d like to help with serving, 
cleanup, or dishwashing - please 
contact the Canteen Manager 
Shelly Hughes or Assistant 
Canteen Manager Teresa 
McMillion at (757) 486-5875, or 
via email at the Manager address:  
canteenmanager392@gmail.com. 
------------------------------------------ 

Our Friday Evening Dinners, 
which include our weekly 

Shrimp Special, are held from  
5:30 - 8:30 PM. These dinners 

require a few volunteers to assist 
with cooking the shrimp, taking 
orders and table service. Please 
contact the Canteen Manager or 

Assistant Manager to assist. 

 
5:30 - 8:30 PM  

EZ Peel Shrimp are back & larger! 
1/2 lb. for $9.00 / 1 lb. for $16.00. 

Fried Shrimp Dinner: $11.50 
(Prices as of Sep 15th, 2023) 

------------------------------------------ 
Friday Entertainment 

  Below is the entertainment for 
November. Please come and enjoy 
the music with  your family and   
friends as scheduled on Fridays 
from 6:00 to 10:00 PM: 

 
 
 
 

If you have comments or 
suggestions     for   our     Canteen, 
please let us know.  All written 
comments or suggestions must be 
signed for consideration! Thank 
you for your service and support! 

Shelly Hughes 
Post 392 Canteen Manager 

757-486-5875 
canteenmanager392@gmail.com 

 

Fridays:  Steamed Shrimp 

 
 
 
 

Sisters and Brothers, 
    At our next meeting on June 
11th, we will discuss whether or 
not to close down Pup Tent #9. 
ALL Cooties should be there if 
you wish to have your voice heard. 
  We will have our monthly 
MOCA Bingo on June 22nd from 1
-3PM. Please come out and join us 
for some fun. DATE CHANGED! 
  Thank you all that supported our 

Cootie Breakfasts. As always, 
thank you for all that you do for 
our veterans.  Please feel free to 

contact me if you need anything.  I 
can be reached at 
nsyuskiw@yahoo.com or 757-477

-3548.  
          MOC Auxiliary President 

Norine “Nonie” Kuhn 
nsyuskiw@yahoo.com 

(757) 477-3548 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Advertising  

All ads are paid advertisements, 
and are not endorsed by the  
Veterans of Foreign Wars 

 VFW Post 392 offers advertising 
space   in    our    newsletter. Our 
monthly circulation is over 2000. 
All ads must be submitted and 
approved by the Post prior to the 
15th of each month. If you are 
interested in advertising, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
------------------------------------------ 

State of Virginia 
Veterans Affairs is Now 

Located At:   

  Pembroke Office Park 
293 Independence Blvd. 

Pembroke Five, Suite 109 
Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

Office: (757) 552-1884 
------------------------------------------ 

Legal Aid Office  
   

Veterans Free Legal Services 

Estate Planning, Consumer 
matters, public benefits, and 
family law. 
 

David Rivard, Esq., Attorney 
   

Legal Aid Society 
of Eastern Virginia 

30 West Queen’s Way 
Hampton, Virginia 23669 
(757) 552-0026 ext. 305 

davidr@laseva.org 

----------------------------------- 

Notary Public 
 

  The following Post members are 
commissioned as Notary Publics 
in the Commonwealth of Virginia: 
 
 

• Robert DeChamplain 

• David Sage 

------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VFW National Home for 
Children 

Almost a century ago, the VFW 
National Home for Children began 
as a place where families left 
behind by war could remain 
together. Today, the National 
 Home has evolved to meet the 
changing needs of America’s 
military and veterans’ families. 
Learn more about the National 
Home and help us support its 
important mission by visiting 
History - VFW National Home for 
Children (click link to open doc) 
------------------------------------------ 

In Crisis? Call 988 for 
assistance by trained 

personnel 
 
 

Corrections    
  Send any comments, suggestions,  
errors that warrant correction, or 
complaints about our content to 
webmaster@vfw392.org. Thanks!  
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     POST 
      ANNOUNCEMENTS 

     MOC/A PUP TENT  
#9 UPDATE 

June  21st, 2024 
DJ SHANNON 

1800-2200 

mailto:canteenmanager392@gmail.com
mailto:nsyuskiw@yahoo.com
mailto:davidr@laseva.org
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
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    Click  the image above for more info! 

The below are paid advertisements. No endorsement or sponsorship of these advertisers by VFW Post 392 is expressed or implied. 
 

 

                                            SARA LIKENS Service Manager 
 
                                  O 757-271-1300    F 757-431-0609 
                                  3636 Virginia Beach Blvd-SUITE 115,  
                                  Virginia Beach, VA 23452 
                                  www.NeptuneCremationofVirginia.com   

 

NO ONE DOES MORE 
FOR VETERANS 

http://7dayrealtor.com/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.neptunecremationofvirginia.com/__;!!M2D_dUfSiN4E!cxGO_oUbSjnK80YrJ0KF8qvYtNyBLZzNLsmIUyzVAElQa2EeWVdnCd9Hg_Ll7Nx1$


 

 

  

 

 

        SUN                 MON                  TUE                  WED                  THU                  FRI                   SAT      

JUNE 1 MAY 26 30  28 

12 

20 21 

13 14 

• Adopt-a-Street 
Cleanup -0900 

• MOCA Bingo -1300 

22 

15 

6 7 8 

9 

     3  4 5 

23/30 

11 

29 

17 

10 

18 

          29 

25 24 

19 

27 26 

27 31 

• VFW Post 392/
AUX Meetings  
7:00PM 

 

• FRA 166 Staff   
Meeting 7:00PM 

• MOC/MOCA 
Meetings 7:00 PM 

• VVA Chapter 969 
   Meeting  7:00PM 
 
 

• FRA 166 Branch   
Meeting 7:00PM 

• Mayor’s Vet Comm 
5:30PM  

• HRCVO 7:00PM 
• Trivia Night 
7:00PM 

  

HAPPY NEW 

YEAR! 
 
 

VFW DEPT OF VA 
CONVENTION 

June 2024 - VOLUME 35, NUMBER 12 

 

• Pool Tourney- Noon 

• Darts Tourney-1730 

• AOA Meeting       
   6:00 PM 
• MCL Staff Meeting 
7:00 PM 

• IOOB Meeting 
7:30PM 

•  American Legion    
   Post 110 Meeting     
   1900 

Friday Night 
Shrimp  

5:30—8:30  
Live Entertainment 

DJ Shannon 6-
10PM 

16 

• VVA Chapter 969 
   Meeting  7:00PM 

 
General MacArthur Memorial Post No. 392 

2408 Bowland Parkway 
Virginia Beach, VA 23454-5207 

 

Phone:                           (757) 486-5875 
Fax:                               (757) 486-3576 
E-Mail:           vfwpost392@gmail.com 

Web Site:          https://www.vfw392.org/  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/

VFW392 

THE RED, WHITE AND BLUE - 392 

28 

• Mayor’s Vet 
Comm 5:30PM  

• HRCVO 7:00PM 
•Trivia Night 1900 
MEMORIAL DAY             

 • House Committee 
Meeting 1830 

• VFW/AUX Staff 
Meeting 1900 

 
  

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled  

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled  

  

 

 

 

Friday Night Shrimp  
5:30—8:30  

No Live 
Entertainment   

FLAG DAY / DEPT 
CONVENTION 

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled 
 

• House Committee 
Meeting 1830 

• VFW/AUX Staff 
Meeting 

• MCL Meeting 1900 

• Quilts of Valor -1330 

• Texas Hold’em –1800 
 
VFW DEPT OF VA 
CONVENTION 

Buddy Poppy 
Drive 0900 -1700 
Sign Up At Post 

VFW DEPT OF VA 
CONVENTION 

 

2 

https://www.vfw392.org/
https://www.facebook.com/VFW392/
https://www.facebook.com/VFW392/

